
The second Town Hall Meeting was held July 31, 2019 9:00 AM in the Coyote Room 

 

Board members present:  Sherry Fitzpatrick, Shellie Pierce, Kathy Minx, Connie Culley, Geri Sandilands, 

Sandra Murray and Maggie Falconer 

Guest: Jane Chanik – Assistant Golf Pro 

23 SBWGA-18 Attendees 

Pace of Play:  General consensus was a Universal Club Policy to be determined by SBMGA, SBWGA and 

the Niners.  A Marshall for each 9 will be trained and active once the policy is determined. 

Maximum Score:  Suggested maximum 7 on par 3’s, 9 on par 4’s and 11 on par 5’s.  Tournament Chairs 

will determine if this is applicable for their specific tournament. 

Spirit Award:  Scratched 

Aqua Tees:  Creates scorecard problem with 4 sets of tees.  Red/aqua tees are well supported with 33 

members participating.  Board to discuss. 

Nominating Committee:  Suggested from 5 to 3 members, 1 Board nominee and 2 from the membership 

and 2 alternates.  As this is a By-law, it will be further discussed at the next Board meeting and will be 

posted and voted on by the membership. 

Fiscal Year change:  Proposed change in 2021 to coordinate with Golf dues, November 1 to October 31.  

Budgets for special tournaments due 4 months prior to event. 

August 20, 2019 Ironwood Tournament.  Three SBWGA members with one Ironwood player.  Regular 

signup on Chelsea and pizza luncheon signup on our website. 

Adjourned 10:35 

 

 

 

 


